
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Grade 5 families, 

 

     We are making plans to say farewell to our Grade 5 students in 

June as they conclude their journey at École Doncaster School. As in 

previous years, we will be spending a day at Camp Thunderbird! 

 

   On Monday, June 24th, 2024, students will take part in a rotation 

of events from 9:00 am to 4:00 pm, including activities such as 

archery and canoeing. Teachers will accompany the group and the 

activities will be directed by camp leaders in English and French. 

Transportation will be by bus. Students and teachers will need to 

leave school at 8:00 am to start activities at 9:00 at the camp and should be back at school 

around 5:00 pm.  
 

   The purpose of this letter is to get permission for your child to participate in this fun day. 

At the moment, the cost for this day is about $50.00 per student. The cost has already been 

reduced through two fundraisers – the sale of pizza and ice cream at the Back to School BBQ 

in September and the Night of Lights ticket sales before the Winter Break. The Grade 5 

teachers would like to do some more fundraising after Spring Break to help reduce this cost 

more. We will be starting a “Freezie Friday” fundraiser, with each class taking one Friday to 

sell freezies after school. More information about volunteering for this will be communicated 

to you by your classroom teacher. 

 

We will send out a final letter at the end of May requesting payment for the final cost 

of the camp day. Please do not send payment until the final cost is confirmed. 

 

Please note: no children will be denied participation in this trip due to financial limitations.  If 

financial help is needed, please contact our principal, Mrs. Harte. 

 

     As always, this field trip would not be possible without your help; your support is much 

appreciated!  

                         

Grade 5 Teachers 

Rebecca Lampard, Sandra Gabaglia, Lara Kremler, Lisa Taylor, 

Breton Coons, Jennifer Cox, Adam Maida, Axel Robinson 
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PLEASE RETURN THIS PERMISSION FORM TO CHILD’S TEACHER  

(No payment needed at this time! A request for payment will be sent at the end of May) 

 

 

 

 

I give permission for my child _______________________ to attend the day of activities 

at Camp Thunderbird on Monday, June 24th, 2024.  I understand that transportation will 

be provided by bus. 

 

Allergies or medical concerns: 

__________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Signature: _____________________________________________ 

 

 

Name of parent (please print): ___________________________________________ 

 

 Email:____________________________     Cell phone: ________________________ 

 

Merci! / Thank you!  
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